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GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY COURT

ATTENTION

Out of concern for the health and welfare of our community, the Community
Court is implementing the following in regards to child support payments:

The Court will be only accepting child support payments made by cashier’s check
or money order. We will not be accepting any cash payments.

All child support payments that are received shall be mailed out to the payee.

This shall include payments received by the Per Capita office.

Please update your mailing information with the Court to insure payments are
received.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (520) 562-9860.



